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Hovember 21, 1977

My. Norman J. Latker

Patent Counsel '
‘Department of Health, Education and Wélfare
Washington, D.C. 20201

Dear Norm:

As you know, we have conducted a survey of the patent
-policies of ingtitutions having members in SUPA. The
results of the survey have now been tabulated and
. analyzed, and I enclose herewith two copiea of the results.
_ I would very much appreciate your suggestions of any~
in Government {either executive or congressional) to whom
copies might be helpful to our cause.

S8incerely yours,

Raymond J. Woodrow

RJW;plr
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